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Comments: As a resident of the area near the Twisp River Restoration Project, I have major concerns about its

impact to our environment.The size of the project is too large to implement in one entity. At a minimum, phases

should be evaluated for desired results. 

Allowing the cutting of trees up to 30" in diameter is against the Forest Service's guidelines in this area. Intruding

into old growth areas should be forbidden for any cutting of trees, or road construction. The relaxing of rules

already established reeks of logging interests unfair input into this project. It seems logging stakeholders have

had more influence throughout the project's planning phase. Public input has been kept to a minimum. 

Promoting more ATV use is undesirable. Allowing gas powered vehicles not equipped with emission controls

degrades the environment in many ways.

Salvage logging in many of the proposed areas does not accomplish its stated purpose, and again, leans in the

direction of unfair logging interest input to the project.


